
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to convey our displeasure of the proposed “Public Benefit test” by the senate 
Economics Committee. It is a clear attempt by the government to curtail freedoms that 
religious groups have enjoyed in this country for many years. Most churches and charitable 
organizations who contribute enormously to the fabric and stability of our society only 
survive because of our taxation laws. And we make this contribution because we have 
certain freedoms to believe what we believe. This proposed bill certainly threatens that 
position.    
 
Kind Regards 
 
Brett Richardson 
 


